
 
 
 

    

State Board of Orthotics, Prosthetics, and Pedorthics 
 
              
               
 

 
 
 
TO:  Office of the Common Sense Initiative  

Emily Kaylor,, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
 
DATE:  August 29, 2016 
 
RE: CSI Review – Online Processing (OAC 4779-5-03, 4779-6-01, 4779-8-01, and 4779-12-01)  
 
 
Thank you for your no-changes recommendation dated August 26, 2016. 
 
The Board has already provided approval to move forward with the package after further review and 
consideration at its meeting held  
April 19, 2016.   
 
We will thus complete the formal filing and prepare for public hearing and completion of the JCARR 
process. 
 
Thank you for your kind assistance in this regard. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Mark B. Levy 
Board Director 
 
Mark.Levy@opp.ohio.gov 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Mark Hamlin, Lt. Governor’s Office 

 HTTP://OPP.OHIO.GOV 
 

77 S. High St., 18th floor 

Room #1854 

Columbus, OH   43215-6108 

 

Phone: 614-466-1157 

Fax: 614-387-7347 

Email: bopp@opp.ohio.gov 

 

JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR 
BRIAN W. WEAVER, LPO, BOARD PRESIDENT 

 

ACTION: Final DATE: 11/04/2016 3:57 PM
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